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As a retired lifelong resident of Oregon I find it appalling that the state of Oregon can 

not live with in its means. If my actions as a senior citizen reflected the State I would 

have never been able to retire early or live a comfortable existence in this beautiful 

state. Money grabs are not the answer. Fiscal responsibility and caring about the 

voices of voters like me will go a long way towards solving problems.  


